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05 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION:  SCHOOL CLOSING AT 1.15PM ON FRIDAY 15 SEPTEMBER 
 
I am not sure if you are aware of this, but unfortunately the “Great British Weather” let us down in July 
and we had to postpone our PTFA Summer Fayre. 
 
This will now take place as per the above date and you will need to collect your child from their normal 
collection door at 1.15pm.  The Fayre will then start shortly after this time so please stay on the school 
site. 
 
If your child is not scheduled to be in school on this morning, please do come back at 1.30pm/1.45pm and 
enjoy the fayre. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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